Deborah Liske

Subject: FW: Invitation to display the Franco-Columbian flag on March 20, 2021 *MAIL LOG*

From: Brodeur, Chantal IGRS:EX <Chantal.Brodeur@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: February-05-21 3:46 PM
Subject: Invitation to display the Franco-Columbian flag on March 20, 2021

Bonjour,

A few years ago, you received from the B.C. Government, Francophone Affairs Program, the Franco-
Columbian flag.

We would like to invite your municipality to again join the Province in the celebration of BC Francophonie Day
on March 20th by displaying the Franco-Columbian flag at your Municipal Hall or other location as you see fit.

The Journée internationale de la francophonie (International Day of la Francophonie) was designated by
UNESCO in March 1988.

There are approximately 300 000 French speaking citizens in B.C., with more than 40 francophone
associations and organizations actively representing the francophone language and culture in the
province. Displaying the flag honours the francophone communities heritage and culture across British
Columbia.

Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions

Chantal

Chantal Brodeur

Gestionnaire, Programme des affaires francophones | Manager, Francophone Affairs Program
Tél. : 250-387-2028

Cell : 250-508-2295

Programme des affaires francophones | Francophone Affairs Program

Secrétariat aux Affaires intergouvernementales | Intergovernmental Relations Secretariat
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